

Diploma Graduates:

James Ayers, Autumn Burrows, Benjamin Greggs, Madison Hutson, Tyler McCloud, Dalton Thompson, Stephanie Whitt

Degree Graduates:

Mackenzie Firman, Madison Gandee and Ryan Goude



<u>HELPING HANDS FUNDRAISER</u> sponsored by the Youth Council will be held TODAY at 12:00pm.

<u>SUNDAY SCHOOL BREAKFAST</u> will be held next Sunday with the Curtis Thomas and Pass It On classes hosting. Please join us.

SUMMER IS HERE! We are getting geared up for our Sports Camp held July 18th—22nd. The following opportunities to serve are still available: Group Leader for 4&5 yr old, Group Leader for 8&9 yr old, Group Leader for 10-12 yr old, Registration Table, Snack Leaders, Basketball Station Helper, Coordination Station & Advertisement. If interested, see Paige Townsend (824-1217).

LAST CHANCE: Did you forget to buy SOCKS AND SHOES AND UNDERWEAR to help us show the love of Jesus to Native American children? WMU VA is once again traveling cross country to minister to many of the 8200 Native Americans living on Standing Rock Reservation in poverty. We hope to supply the children with some essentials before they head back to school. We've been collecting new socks, shoes, & underwear to distribute but will only collect for TWO more weeks. Please take advantage of this opportunity to make possible the sharing of the Gospel. Items may be placed in the bin in the Narthex PRIOR TO JUNE 15. Thank you and God bless you for all you do in His Name.



Diploma Graduates:

James Ayers, Autumn Burrows, Benjamin Greggs, Madison Hutson, Tyler McCloud, Dalton Thompson, Stephanie Whitt

Degree Graduates:

Mackenzie Firman, Madison Gandee and Ryan Goude



<u>HELPING HANDS FUNDRAISER</u> sponsored by the Youth Council will be held TODAY at 12:00pm.

SUNDAY SCHOOL BREAKFAST will be held next Sunday with the Curtis Thomas and Pass It On classes hosting. Please join us.

SUMMER IS HERE! We are getting geared up for our Sports Camp held July 18th—22nd. The following opportunities to serve are still available: Group Leader for 4&5 yr old, Group Leader for 8&9 yr old, Group Leader for 10-12 yr old, Registration Table, Snack Leaders, Basketball Station Helper, Coordination Station & Advertisement. If interested, see Paige Townsend (824-1217).

LAST CHANCE: Did you forget to buy SOCKS AND SHOES AND UNDERWEAR to help us show the love of Jesus to Native American children? WMU VA is once again traveling cross country to minister to many of the 8200 Native Americans living on Standing Rock Reservation in poverty. We hope to supply the children with some essentials before they head back to school. We've been collecting new socks, shoes, & underwear to distribute but will only collect for TWO more weeks. Please take advantage of this opportunity to make possible the sharing of the Gospel. Items may be placed in the bin in the Narthex PRIOR TO JUNE 15. Thank you and God bless you for all you do in His Name.

THANK YOU I apologize for the late thank you but I had to let some things sink in during the hectic aftermath of my sister's death. I want to thank the GPBC family for everything they have done. The wise words from a GPBC deacon lead us to GPBC and it couldn't have been better! We didn't fully realize how important church family is until a crisis. God knew that birds of a feather...Strength in Unity. Unity of mind & spirit. I was literally shocked at the ceremony & reception the church provided. I must admit, I was & am very proud of my church. Thank you for making my sister's service a memorable one. —Kendall C. Sentz

INTERESTED IN SERVING? We have an opening in the Nursery for the 1st Sunday of each month. Please see the Nominating Committee or Paige Townsend for more information.

VBS is just around the corner! It will be June 20—24 from 6:00—8:30pm for children ages 3—rising 6th grade. The theme is "Submerged—Finding Truth Below the Surface". We are currently in need of a teacher for the kindergarten class. Please see Donna Phillips if you are willing to help fill this position. Extra invitation flyers are on the table in the Narthex to take and distribute.

5/15—5/22 GEORGE KISSINGER OFFERING & SEASON OF PRAY-ER FOR ASSOCIATIONAL MISSIONS: GPBC goal is \$1,000. Thank you for your support & giving. It is not too late. Giving envelopes are on the WMU table in the Narthex or you can mark your envelope "PBA". The PBA impacts the peninsula region with the gospel of Jesus Christ by working with a network of churches.

- To equip churches, they offer training events to equip people for the work of ministry, consulting/coaching in church health and growth for local churches & one-on-one coaching for pastors/leaders.
- For Kingdom ministries, they provide a supportive environment for church planters to begin new work in our area.
- They share the gospel as they meet needs through Work Camp where teenagers from many churches come together for a week of ministry, fun, and worship.
- PBA Summer Team assists our churches in providing quality Sports Camps which include Bible Study and Worship as well as teaching basic sports skills.
- Additionally, the PBA partners with Virginia Baptists to provide critical relief during times of disaster.

THANK YOU I apologize for the late thank you but I had to let some things sink in during the hectic aftermath of my sister's death. I want to thank the GPBC family for everything they have done. The wise words from a GPBC deacon lead us to GPBC and it couldn't have been better! We didn't fully realize how important church family is until a crisis. God knew that birds of a feather...Strength in Unity. Unity of mind & spirit. I was literally shocked at the ceremony & reception the church provided. I must admit, I was & am very proud of my church. Thank you for making my sister's service a memorable one. —Kendall C. Sentz

INTERESTED IN SERVING? We have an opening in the Nursery for the 1st Sunday of each month. Please see the Nominating Committee or Paige Townsend for more information.

VBS is just around the corner! It will be June 20—24 from 6:00—8:30pm for children ages 3—rising 6th grade. The theme is "Submerged—Finding Truth Below the Surface". We are currently in need of a teacher for the kindergarten class. Please see Donna Phillips if you are willing to help fill this position. Extra invitation flyers are on the table in the Narthex to take and distribute.

5/15—5/22 GEORGE KISSINGER OFFERING & SEASON OF PRAY-ER FOR ASSOCIATIONAL MISSIONS: GPBC goal is \$1,000. Thank you for your support & giving. It is not too late. Giving envelopes are on the WMU table in the Narthex or you can mark your envelope "PBA". The PBA impacts the peninsula region with the gospel of Jesus Christ by working with a network of churches.

- To equip churches, they offer training events to equip people for the work of ministry, consulting/coaching in church health and growth for local churches & one-on-one coaching for pastors/leaders.
- For Kingdom ministries, they provide a supportive environment for church planters to begin new work in our area.
- They share the gospel as they meet needs through Work Camp where teenagers from many churches come together for a week of ministry, fun, and worship.
- PBA Summer Team assists our churches in providing quality Sports Camps which include Bible Study and Worship as well as teaching basic sports skills.
- Additionally, the PBA partners with Virginia Baptists to provide critical relief during times of disaster.